
HELLO New Fourth Grader!
Let me be the first to welcome you to the 4th grade. The first day of

school is just around the corner. I can’t wait!! This is going to be a GREAT
year!

Fourth grade is a terrific place to be here at JMI. I’m so excited to
meet all of you and share all the fun and interesting things we will be doing
throughout the year.

You know, along with being a fourth grader comes some extra
responsibilities -- I know you can handle it!  Here is your first assignment.
Don’t worry!  It’s a fun and easy one.  As of September 1st, you will have
many new friends in room #24.  In order for us to get to know each other
better, I would like you to put four or five items into a small bag.  These
items should help the rest of us learn more about you and what you like.
For example: pictures, sports cards, a small toy, awards, your favorite
candy WRAPPER, etc.  Be creative! You may decorate the bag if you want.
We will have lots of fun sharing what’s in our bags during the first couple
days of school.

I look forward to meeting you on
September 1st.  Enjoy the rest of your
summer and get ready for FOURTH GRADE!!

Mrs. Kantar
natalie.kantar@edison.k12.nj.us

Please check the JMI school website for a list of 4th grade back to
school supplies. (click “MENU” & look under the “virtual backpack “ tab).

In addition please bring:
● ONE small, unframed (no larger than 5x7) picture of your family.
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